
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Ref: DWA/KB 

2nd October, 2020 

 

Dear Parent / Carer,  

We are really pleased to let you know that as of Monday 5th October, students in Year 9 will 
be able to take part in practical dance lessons.  

On the day that your child has Dance, they must wear their full Haydock High School PE kit, 
which may include: Haydock High School polo t-shirt, shorts or skirts, hoodie, tracksuit 
bottoms, leggings, sports socks and appropriate footwear (trainers/dance footwear). 
Students will remain in their full PE kit for the day.  

All students must sanitise their hands before and after their Dance lesson and should 
continue to wash their hands regularly during the day. All equipment used will be sanitised 
by the performing arts department at regular intervals.   

Please do speak to your child about the re-introduction of practical dance lessons. If you 
have any questions, please do get in touch with the office.  

Kind regards,  

 

Mr D Watkins  
Assistant Headteacher / Head of performing Arts  

 


